
City of Boyden 

Special Council Meeting 

March 22, 2021 

 

This meeting was held as a Zoom Call. 

Mayor Laryl Koerselman called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

Council members present on the call were Robin Jungers, Dale Winter, Bob Koerselman, Justin Beukelman and 

Nathan Alexander. 

Others present on the call were Inder Sighn and city employee Tami Kamies. 

 

Council had a discussion with Inder about the building permits that were submitted for the new convenience store 

The Brew.  The council had some questions as to how traffic would flow to the intended diesel pumps that are to 

be located behind the building.  Concerns were had how the traffic would come off of Highway 18 and back on to 

Colfax Street. The mayor and a couple council members plan meet with Inder to walk through and discuss further 

what the intended plan would be. 

 

With no further business Beukelman made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Koerselman supported.  Motion 

carried 5-0.  Meeting was adjourned 5:45 p.m. 

 

______________________    ______________________ 

Tamara Kamies      Laryl Koerselman 

City Clerk      Mayor 


